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SERVICE GRANTS $156.000 FOR NATIONAL FISHING WEEK 

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Director Mollie Beattie 

approved a $156,000 grant to support National Fishing Week 

activities nationwide in June 1994. The grant, made to the 

National Fishing Week Steering Committee, was part of the 

Service's on-going efforts to promote fishing and aquatic 

education. 

Beattie announced the grant at the first meeting of the 

Sport Fishing and Boating Partnership Council, a newly formed 

group of sport fishing and boating advocates from both the public 

and private sectors. 

l@National Fishing Week not only promotes the sport of 

fishing but also helps people understand and appreciate the 

importance of healthy aquatic ecosystems," she said. 

National Fishing Week occurs the first week in June each 

year. A wide variety of organizations, including the Service, 

state fish and game agencies, fishing supply companies, and 

sportsmen's organizations sponsor events to promote the sport of 

fishing and teach children how to fish. Events also are held to 

educate the public about aquatic resources. 
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The grant was made through the Federal Aid in Sport Fish 
Restoration program, which the Service administers. The fund, 
which is supported by the motor boat fuel excise tax, a lo- 
percent excise tax on fishing equipment, and a 3-percent tax on 
electric trolling motors and sonar fish finders, provides grants 
to support aquatic resource, fishing, 
projects. 

and recreational boating 

Beattie endorsed the goals of the council, which was created 
to coordinate the activities of National Fishing Week and provide 
advice to the Director on matters concerning angling and 
recreational boating. These goals include educating the public 
about the value of healthy aquatic ecosystems, fostering ethics 
and stewardship in angling, and increasing participation in 
angling. 

The members include Council Chairman Steven N. Wilson, 
director of the Arkansas Game and Fish Commission; Council Vice 
Chairman Helen Sevier, corporate executive officer of the Bass 
Anglers Sportsman Society; Jerry Conley, director of the Idaho 
Department of Fish and Game; Walter W. Fondren, III, president of 
Gulf Coast Conservation Association; Mike Sciulla, vice president 
of Boat-US; Veronica Floyd, Washington representative of 
Brunswick Marine Group; Phil Jensen, president of Luhr-Jensen; 
Joseph F. Kuti, president of Sportfishing Promotion Council; John 
Morris, president of Bass Pro Shops; Mark Reeff, chairman of 
Aquatic Resource Education Council; James Duke, president of 
States Organization for Boating Access; George Stewart, 
Washington representative of the National Association of State 
Boating Law Administrators; Gilbert Radonski, president of Sport 
Fishing Institute; Dallas Miner, president of Congressional 
Sportsmens Caucus Foundation; Tom McClernon, senior buyer for 
K Mart Corporation; Joe Rice, tourism director for Arkansas 
Department of Parks and Tourism; Tom Bedell, president of Outdoor 
Technologies Group; and Duncan Barnes, editor of Field and Stream 
magazine. 
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